
From: Ashley Sloan 
Sent: Friday, June 25, 2021 11:43 AM 
To: Premier of Ontario; Prime Minister of Canada, Eric Duncan  
Cc: AMO; Loriann Harbers 
Subject: South Stormont Resolution - Capital Gains on Primary Residence 
  
Good day,  
  
Please be advised that Council of the Township of South Stormont passed the following resolution on 
June 23, 2021: 
  
Resolution No. 168/2021 
Moved By: Deputy Mayor Smith 
Seconded by: Councillor Guindon 
That Council of the Township of South Stormont supports the resolution from the Town of Fort Erie 
petitioning the Federal Government to cease further consideration of eliminating capital gains tax 
exemptions on primary residences that this resolution of support be sent to the Prime Minister, 
Premier of Ontario, local MP Eric Duncan, and all Municipalities in Ontario. 
CARRIED 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Ashley Sloan, AMP 
Deputy Clerk 

 
Come see for yourself!             
Township of South Stormont 
2 Mille Roches Rd., P.O. Box 84 
Long Sault, ON K0C 1P0 
Email: ashley@southstormont.ca 
Office: 613-534-8889 ext. 204 
Fax: 613-534-2280 
  

Like Us On Facebook 
  
This e-mail originates from the Township of South Stormont e-mail system. Any distribution, use or copying of this e-mail or the information it contains 
by other than the intended recipient(s) is unauthorized. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify me at the telephone number shown above or 
by return e-mail and delete this communication and any copy immediately. Thank you. 
  

 

mailto:ashley@southstormont.ca
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Township-of-South-Stormont/291489830954859

	From: Ashley Sloan Sent: Friday, June 25, 2021 11:43 AM To: Premier of Ontario; Prime Minister of Canada, Eric Duncan  Cc: AMO; Loriann Harbers Subject: South Stormont Resolution - Capital Gains on Primary Residence

